
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Message from Mrs Procter to the children. 
 
Hello everyone, I have decided that I will send out a message each 

week in our newsletter as it is very strange being in school without you. 

Last week was out first week without you all and it was very quiet!! I 

know that your teachers have been sending you messages via twitter 

and email so please make sure you are getting the grown- ups to 

check each week. 

 

I hope you are all behaving yourselves at home and are helping the grown- ups in 

your house as they too will be finding this situation very strange. I hope that you are 

all keeping your bedrooms and toys tidy in the house - just like you do in school! 

 

 I would like to set you all a little challenge this week. I would like 

you all to lead a Collective Worship in your house, you can 

download lots of ideas from the CAFOD website. Light a candle- 

it could be a birthday candle if you do not have any other sort 

and lead your family in a prayer. The grown- ups in your house 

might not know what to do so you could guide them but 

remember be patient.  I would love to see some photographs of 

you doing this that I could add to our newsletter next week!! 

 

  I know that many of you have been drawing rainbows to put in your 

window so that people walking past can see them. I am counting how many I can 

see as I drive to work- so if you haven’t done one yet pop one in your window.  

 

I hope you are all having some time to play out in your garden or on your ipad as 

you need to have sometime to relax. You could try doing some mindfulness like we 

do before school by logging onto 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ihwcw_ofuME 

 

 

Stay safe and I look forward to getting your pictures of your collective worship, send 

them to schooloffice@christtheking.wirral.sch.uk 
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Year 3 Egyptian day  

 
I was delighted to see that being off school did not stop you celebtrationing your 

Egyptian day- you all looked fabulous!! 

 

                            

                              
                                                       

 

                             
                                     

 

 

     
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


